
Flu Safety Measures Implementation 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Recipient's Name] 

From: [Your Name] 

Subject: Implementation of Flu Safety Measures 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

As the flu season approaches, we are taking proactive steps to ensure the health and safety of our 

employees and community. This letter outlines the flu safety measures we are implementing: 

• Encouraging all staff to get vaccinated against the flu. 

• Implementing a mandatory hand hygiene policy, which includes regular hand washing 

and the use of hand sanitizers. 

• Improving ventilation in the workplace to reduce the spread of viruses. 

• Providing information and resources about flu symptoms and when to seek medical 

attention. 

• Encouraging employees to stay home when they are feeling unwell to prevent the spread 

of illness. 

We believe that these measures will significantly contribute to maintaining a safe environment 

for everyone. Your cooperation and commitment in adhering to these guidelines are crucial. 

Thank you for your understanding and support. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Contact Information] 


